
To:     Department of State Growth 
(by email) 
 
 
*Refreshing Tasmania’s Population Strategy* 
 
I, Catherine Elizabeth Prideaux hereby lodge the attached submission on Refreshing Tasmania’s 
Population Strategy. 
 
I adopt, in full, the content of the submission lodged by Planning Matters Alliance Tasmania and 
lodge it as my own individual submission. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment upon such a very important and wide-reaching policy. 
 
Regards 
Catherine Prideaux 
BA (Mus) LLB (Hons) 
 
 


